
ELMIRA WATER BOARD 

 

Elmira, New York 

  

Bids on Estimated 2021 requirements for: 

       

SELECTED SUBBASE 

 

will be received by the Elmira Water Board at its office at 261 West Water Street, Elmira, New 

York until 1:30 P.M., EST, on Wednesday, October 21, 2020.  At this time, the bids will be 

publicly opened and read. 

 

The amounts below are estimates only and the quantities actually ordered will be as needed to 

meet demands during 2021. 

 

Bids must be in sealed envelopes, ATTN: Denise Mullaney, and the quoted material 

designated on the outside of the envelope.  Standard Non-Collusive Bidding Certificate, 

Waiver of Immunity and Certification of Bidder regarding Equal Employment Opportunity must 

be signed and submitted with the bid. 

 

The Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to re-advertise for new bids at its 

discretion. 

 

Amount     -  Approximately 1,500 tons 

 

Specifications - The Selected Subbase Course shall meet the following specifications : 

 

  1. The specifications are the same as those provided by the State of New 

York, Dept. of Public Works, Division of Construction in their manual 

entitled "Public Works Specifications" of November 11, 1999, Item 

304.10 Subbase Course, Type 1011-2.  This is a crushed item. 

 

               2. Vendors may bid using their standard price sheets if applicable. 

 

Delivery - Selected Subbase Course is to be available for pick up or delivery to the 

Elmira Water Board Maintenance Shop Yard at 760 Bonview Street, 

Elmira, New York OR to the job site designated by the Elmira Water 

Board within the water distribution system.  Bidders price must be per ton 

with weigh slip from certified scale delivered to the Elmira Water Board 

Maintenance Shop Yard. 

 

 


